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April 25, 1930.

F. W. Sharp, Msq. ,
Messrs. Sharp, Milne A Company,

314- Power Building,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Sharp,

Re City of Verdun Protestant 
School Deficit

I beg to acknowledge receipt of 

your favour of the 23rd instant and note 

what you say about the working out of the 

legislation for the year ending June 19^9, 

according to the report of the Montreal 

Protestant Central School Board.

I have not got before me any in­

formation that would allow me to check up 

the accuracy of the report, nor have I got 

sufficient knowledge of the working out of 

the whole question to discuss it with you 

by letter, and cannot therefore make any 

comment upon either the statements of fact 

or the conclusions contained in your letter 

one way or the other.


